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WELCOME BACK! 

A warm welcome back to all 

students and parents and a warm 

welcome to all new students and 

parents. We have loved seeing the 

children back at school and are 

looking forward to the new term 

ahead!  

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES 

Parents are reminded that their children’s packed lunches 

should be prepared as healthily as possible. Ideas on how to 

make healthy changes to your child’s packed lunch can be 

found on the Change 4 Life website.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-

lunchboxes 

PE DAYS 

PE Days will take place on a Tuesday and a 

Friday each week. Please ensure that your 

child attends school wearing the 

appropriate PE Kit.  Thank you.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes


                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                                           

 

 

 

 

   

 

                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

      

 

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Breakfast club is available to all children 

at 8:30am every day. Any children 

attending breakfast club will need to 

enter through the breakfast club door 

which is located through the wooden 

gates and past Turtle Tots outdoor area. 

 

MAD SCIENCE!!!! 

North Sea Link will be attending 

the school on Monday the 20th 

September 2021 for a fun day of 

Mad Science workshops with the 

children. Its going to be 

EXPLOSIVE!  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

After School Activity Club and After 

School Childcare is available to all children. 

There are a variety of fun activities for the 

children to take part in every day. Both 

clubs are bookable through Parent Pay. Mr 

Hannay will also be providing a lunchtime 

club for children. This will be arranged with 

the children in school. There is no charge 

for this. 



 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 20th September – Mad Science 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


